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Cebu Mission Team Launches another TTJ Batch in Talisay City

CEBU, Philippines - The call to spread the Montfortian Spirituality through the Totus Tuus
Journey has gained another milestone by means of opening a Fifth Batch of TTJ in Dumlog,
Talisay City, Cebu on September 09, 2018. The group composed of twenty-two eager participants
has initially joined the launching two weeks ago at the Montfort Mission House. Since, the
participants came from one barangay, it was agreed upon that they will be given the TTJ sessions

at their own chapel in San Pio Village, Dumlog, Talisay City.

Fr. Sherwin Y. Nufiez, SMM, facilitated the first two sessions. Present also during the opening day
were some TTJ graduates who helped in the orientation and registration process. There was not
much fanfare during the said opening since the group has already participated in the launching
at the Montfort Mission House on August 26, 2018.

A weekly session was agreed as well as the date of their consecration day which will be on the

month of February, 2019.



